
    

 

 

 

Dear Parents of CB Elementary Students, 
 
One goal of the Central Bucks School District is to revise our current 
elementary reporting tools.  To meet this goal, a committee of classroom 
teachers, curriculum supervisors, principals, and staff development 
facilitators have united to develop a Standards-Based Reporting System 
which will take effect in the 2014-2015 school year.  
  
To keep you informed of our district’s work, we invite you to attend one of 
our three cluster meetings. District clusters include all elementary schools 
affiliated with each high school attendance area.  In each one-hour meeting, 
we will define the goals of a standards-based reporting system by 
highlighting the characteristics that enhance our educational programming 
for elementary school children.   
 
Please consider attending the meeting affiliated with your child’s future 
high school.   If you are unable attend your cluster meeting, we invite you 
to join us for either of the other two meetings.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prior to attending, we request that all attendees view each of the five short 
informative videos located on our CBSD website at 
http://www.cbsd.org/Page/17241.   These video segments offer the 
foundational information upon which our presentation will be based.  If 
you are interested in additional information, we recommend the 25-minute 
video entitled, Standards-based report cards for Elementary Schools, 
which include interviews with Dr. Weitzel, Superintendent of the Central 
Bucks School District, principals, committee members, and elementary 
classroom teachers.  These interviews further explain the philosophy of a 
standards-based reporting system, its implementation in the Central Bucks 
School District and can be found on the district website.   
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A N  I N V I T A T I O N  

 
Attendees    Date  Meeting Location 
 

Future CB East Parents   April 7th Cold Spring Elementary 
Future CB West Parents   April 23rd Pine Run Elementary  
Future CB South Parents   April 28th  Titus Elementary 
 
      All meetings will be hosted from 7:00pm to 8:00 pm. 

 
 

 

To attend any of the three meetings, please RSVP by March 31st by 
contacting Patty McShane at pmcshane@cbsd.org or 267-893-5714. 
 
In your RSVP please include: 

1. The meeting date you will be attending 
2. The number attending 
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